
From: Tissiana Bowerman <tbowerman@spencerville.org> 
Date: Thu, Oct 14, 2021 at 11:58 AM 
Subject: A Small Step Forward 
To:  

 
Dear SAA Family, 
 
I want to take a moment to thank you for your diligence in helping keep our school community 
safe. We recognize how blessed we are to be finishing the first quarter of the school year 
without any COVID-19 transmissions on campus.  
 
As we begin the second quarter we want to continue bringing more of our traditional activities 
back to our program. With this in mind, we have developed a framework to allow our secondary 
program to begin overnight travel (please see attached). 
 
Our team has spent many hours weighing out the best way to balance logistics, COVID-19 
regulations, and our desire to provide overnight travel opportunities to our students. This policy 
does have limitations that are driven by the logistics of procedures we are required to follow in 
the case of exposure. As trips begin to take place we will review the effectiveness of this policy. 
Our intent is to continue moving toward a fully traditional approach as COVID policies allow us 
to. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Tissiana Bowerman 
 
Tissiana Bowerman 
Principal 
Office: (240) 883-3503 
www.spencervilleacademy.org 

 
 

http://www.spencervilleacademy.org/


 


